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**CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY**  

 

**CUTLER STREET AND SCRIBNER PLACE – CITY OF CLIFTON** 

 
(Newark) – The Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission (PVSC) is in the process of rehabilitating the 

Main Interceptor Sewer between Cutler Street and Scribner Place in the City of Clifton. (Click here for 

Engineer’s Report on specific details).  PVSC anticipates that the work at these locations will continue 

over the next several months; the work is expected to be completed by May 2015 or shortly thereafter.   

 

By January 30, 2015, all of the slip-lining scheduled for this area is expected to be installed, with the 

exception of the Main Interceptor Sewer between Cutler Street and Scribner Place.  PVSC is currently in 

the process of reviewing a Value Engineering Construction Proposal (VECP), which would modify the 

method of the rehabilitation and significantly reduce the impact on the local community, as a substantially 

large bypass pumping and piping arrangement would be eliminated and ease the inconvenience to local 

residents..  

 

The Passaic Valley Sewerage Commission recognizes that this project will have an impact on the local 

community.  We apologize for any inconvenience; however the work is essential to the future safety and 

health of Northern New Jersey residents. 

  

Throughout the course of the project, PVSC will continue to provide updates to residents and commuters 

regarding the status of the work. The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or 

other factors. Motorists are encouraged to check the home page of the PVSC website at 

http://www.nj.gov/pvsc/ for further travel information. 
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